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4th April 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,

Photo Day is in Term 2: Thursday 28th April 2016.  Envelopes need to be returned to the school office with the correct payment by Friday 8th April 2016. If you have more than one child please send the orders in their own separate envelopes. If families want photos with siblings together, there is a separate envelope which can be collected from the office.  
This activity has the approval of the Principal, Mr Galea.

Kind Regards

Ms Chhavi Khanna
Assistant Principal

Telephone: 9622 3575


Facsimile: 9831 8019


Email: doonside-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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